
From: Hmtat@yahoo.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2016 2:29 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
This form was sent at: Nov 3, 2016 2:28 PM  
 
CONTACT_REASON: Complaint 
TITLE: Not Selected 
FIRST_NAME: Helen 
LAST_NAME: Taft 
EMAIL: Hmtat@yahoo.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 1 440 871 5731 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER:  
STREET_ADDRESS1:  
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY:  
STATE: OH 
ZIP:  
COUNTY: Not Selected 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME:  
CASE_NUMBER: PROJECT ICEBREAKER 
COMMENTS: LACK OF INDEPENDENT CAREFUL SCIENTIFIC SHOULD BE DONE BEFORE RISKING THE 
FUTURE HEALTH OF LAKE ERIE.  THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION. H TAFT  
 

mailto:Hmtat@yahoo.com


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

11/4/2016 1:00:09 PM

in

Case No(s). 16-1871-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment electronically filed by Mr. Matt  Butler on behalf of Ms. Helen  Taft


